
MAP COMMISSION
14th International Conference on Orienteering Mapping
11 August 2010, Trondheim, Norway.

INVITATION AND CALL FOR PRESENTATIONS

The IOF Map Commission welcomes you to the 14th International Conference on 
Orienteering Mapping that will take place in conjunction with the World Orienteering 
Championships in Trondheim, Norway. The conference has become a traditional event where 
mapmakers and map interested from around the world discuss and share information about 
the latest mapping standards, techniques and developments in a relaxed and informal 
atmosphere.

We are convinced that the 14th ICOM will live up to the successes of its predecessors. 

The Map Commission would in the 14th ICOM like to focus on the use of laser scanning for 
orienteering basemaps. For the first time laser scanning has been used in the basemaps of a 
World Orienteering Championship. A terrain visit will be organised on Thursday, where it 
will be possible to test laser scanning products in the forest.

The Map Commission is inviting presentations on laser scanning and other topics of interest 
to the mapping community. The revision of the ISOM 2000 specification is going on, and will 
be a topic too. 

Complex generalisation maps and other maps are welcome for the discussion in the breaks 
and the general Map Exhibition. Maps can be sent to the address underneath.

Suggestions for both topics and presentations are welcome. Please send your proposals to:
IOF Map Commission, Flemming Hjorth Jensen (f_hjorth@c.dk) before 4 July 2010.  If you 
are suggesting presentations, please specify both the title of the presentation, the presenter, 
and a brief synopsis of the presentation. Presentations normally are 20 or 30 minutes.

Once again, the IOF Map Commission welcomes you to Trondheim, Norway and we look 
forward to meeting you there.

PROGRAMME and VENUE

The conference will take place in, or close to the city of Trondheim. The exact location will 
be published at the IOF Map Commission Web Site, http://lazarus.elte.hu/mc/. 

The timetable and programme will be published on the IOF Map Commission web site when 
it is ready and Sunday 15 July at the latest.

REGISTRATION AND FEES
The participation fee is 15 euros, which should be paid upon registration. The fee covers the 
conference cost (the coffee breaks are included, but lunch is excluded. The registration 
deadline is Sunday 25th July 2010 and registration should be sent by e-mail to the IOF Map 
Commission ICOM responsible:
Flemming Hjorth Jensen

F_Hjorth@c.dk
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ACCOMMODATION:
We suggest that you consider the WOC hotel offerings.

Kind regards

IOF Map Commission

Flemming Hjorth Jensen

F_hjorth@c.dk

(Please remember the underscore ( _ ) as second letter in the email address.

Address for sending maps to map exhibition:

Flemming Hjorth Jensen

Kjaersager 16

4330 Hvalsoe

DK - Denmark
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